
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

November 8, 2002

Ken L. Ferguson, DMD
1020 Montlimar Drive
Mobile, AL  36609

Re: Case #ZON2002-02324
Ken L. Ferguson, DMD
North side of Shelley Drive, continuing through to Cottage Hill Road, 240’+ East
of Azalea Road.

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on November 7, 2002, the Planning Commission withdrew the above
referenced application from the agenda at the applicant’s request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.

Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
Victor McSwain, Secretary

By:  /s/ Richard Olsen, Planner II


